ONE WEEK ONE STORY
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The Information Management Society (INFORMS) semester grand meeting at UiTM Sarawak was
organized on October 13, 2023. The meeting was conducted at the UiTM Samarahan Campus's Dewan
Kuliah 1. Generally, the meeting is a recurring event scheduled for the first or second week of each
semester during lecture weeks. It was held during the first week of this semester. The meeting holds
significance as it provides a forum for lecturers, faculty members, and members of the society to
exchange current and critical information regarding the academic and extracurricular pursuits of the
faculty. In addition, the purpose of the meeting was to provide an introduction of the new students to
the entire faculty.
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Due to the scheduling conflict with the lecturers’ meeting, the advisor, Dr. Hajah Imilia lbrahim, was in
attendance in place of the Head of Study Center, Dr Susan Hydra Sikayu, to deliver a speech and
discuss pertinent matters concerning student registration, academic regulations, and overall welfare
within the university. The meeting proceeds with Miss Ainaa Insyirah Saliman, President of INFORMS,
providing an update on the semester’s activities.

The day then continued with the first-semester students participating in a self-introduction session. As
of this semester, a total of 110 students have enrolled as new students in the faculty. The meeting
concludes with various performances by the new students, including singing, dancing, and sketching.
Following the event, all attendees were served refreshments and took part in a photo opportunity.
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